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GEAUGA COUNTY BOARD OF MENTAL HEALTH AND RECOVERY SERVICES 

ELECTS BOARD OFFICERS 

The Geauga County Board of Mental Health and Recovery Services announced the election 

of new officers of the Board for State Fiscal Year 2015. At their Board meeting on June 18, 2014 

they elected Linda Miller as Chairman of the Board, Carolee Lesyk as Vice-Chairman, Darlene 

Violetta as Secretary, and Al Cisan as Treasurer.   

The Geauga County Board of Mental Health and Recovery Services is responsible for the 

distribution of funds and administration of public mental health, alcohol and drug addiction 

services in Geauga County.  It is the primary responsibility of the Board to develop, promote, 

and monitor services, facilities, and programs that are responsive to the behavioral health care 

needs of the citizens of Geauga County. 

Currently the Board needs volunteers who are interested in having an impact on mental health 

and recovery services provided in our county.  You must be at least 18 years old and reside in 

Geauga County to be considered for an appointment to the Board.  If you are interested in 

applying for a Board member appointment or learning more about the Geauga County Board of 

Mental Health and Recovery Services, you can call the Board office at 440-285-2282 or visit the 

Board’s website at www.geauga.org. 
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